#1-C0328-22 Government Operations, Public Safety & Public Service Committee
September 19, 2022

The Committee on Government Operations, Public Safety & Public Service met on Monday,
September 19, 2022 at 6pm in City Council Chambers.

The meeting was recorded by ECTV and can be viewed on the City of Everett website.

Members present were Councilor Richard Delllsola, presiding and Councilors Stephanie Martins
and Stephanie Smith.

Member absent was Councilor Irene Cardillo.
The Committee considered a Resolution offered by Councilor Stephanie Smith: That a
representative from Comcast appear at this meeting to provide an update on the infrastructure in

the City and what enhancements are being made to resolve issues with the internet speed.

Comcast representative Angela Holm was invited to appear but was not present. Councilor
Smith requested that the matter be granted further time to a future date and agreed to reach out to
Ms. Holm in the meantime.

The Committee voted: To grant further time.

Respectfully Submitted,

John W. Burley
Clerk of Committees

13 ALID

Ty
§ -
Sty
STy e iz

{0 [

QaZA

1T b v 0z dis T
Vi L 13H3A3
301440 %43



#2-C0244-22 Government Operations, Public Safety & Public Service Committee
September 19, 2022

The Committee on Government Operations, Public Safety & Public Service met on Monday,
September 19, 2022 at 6pm in City Council Chambers.

The meeting was recorded by ECTV and can be viewed on the City of Everett website.

Members present were Councilor Richard Delllsola, presiding and Councilors Stephanie Martins
and Stephanie Smith.

Member absent was Councilor Irene Cardillo.

The Committee considered a Resolution offered by Councilor Al Lattanzi: That a representative
of the Police Department and of the management Company or Owners of the Glendale Shopping
Plaza appear before the Committee to address the public concern of excessive loitering on the

property.

Councilor Lattanzi had notified the Committee that he is working with the Police Department and
Glendale Management Company on the matter and has respectfully requested that the matter be
referred back to Sponsor.

The Committee voted: To report back to the City Council with a recommendation to refer back to
Sponsor.

Respectfully Submitted,

John W. Burley
Clerk of Committees



